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 A decision could be coming soon on when a La Crosse  city council meeting might be held to
overturn Mayor Matt Harter's latest  vetoes.  Those trying to call an emergency meeting to vote
on override  are trying to determine between having the meeting on Monday or Tuesday.  
Harter vetoed three advisory referendum questions, keeping them from the spring  ballot.  The
council has to overturn by Tuesday in order to get those  questions on the ballot.  The
referendum questions involve billboards and  city council size.  Among other reasons, Harter
says he vetoed the  referendum questions because voters have enough to consider with a
binding  referendum on a city administrator already at the polls.      
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